
The City of Albuquerque Parks and RecreaƟ on 
Department invites you to share in a 

discussion regarding the possible construcƟ on 
of a dog park in Burton Park. 

Please Join Us

A public meeƟ ng will be held in Burton Park on 
Tuesday, July 14th beginning at 6:00 pm to talk 

about this opƟ on and what it means for the 
park and neighborhood.  

This date may be postponed if health orders 
regarding meeƟ ngs change.  

We ask that you join us by bringing your own chairs, 
blankets, and face masks so that we can maintain social 

distancing while hearing everyone’s thoughts.

Please contact ChrisƟ na Sandoval with any quesƟ ons at 
cmsandoval@cabq.gov.


